
COVID-19 (Coronavirus) UPDATE 
The Town is continuing to monitor developments related to 
the COVID-19 response.   Here is the latest: 

• Governor DeSantis has issued Executive Order 70 and 71 
which orders all non-essential businesses to be closed.   

• Town Hall remains closed to the public, but most Town 
services are maintained. 

• Town parks will remain open for passive use, but restroom 
facilities and playgrounds have been closed.   

• Mobile COVID-19 testing is currently being done at CB 
Smith Park in Pembroke Pines and Cleveland Clinic in 
Weston.  This testing is only available to those meeting the 
following criteria:   
o First responders with symptoms 
o Those over 65 with symptoms and chronic conditions 
o Recent international travelers with symptoms   

• To get the latest on COVID-19 and the nation’s response 
please visit the CDC.gov website.  

• You can also contact the Florida Department of Health 
COVID-19 Hotline at 1-866-779-6021 06 954-412-7300. 

• You can stay informed of the Town’s efforts by contacting 
the Town’s Emergency Hotline at 954-343-7455. 

• Be aware of scammers.  There are numerous reports in the 
media of scammers knocking on your door indicating they 
are testing for COVID-19 or calling asking you for personal 
information so that you can receive your government 
stimulus check.  No one will be calling you or visiting you 
regarding COVID-19 testing, or the government stimulus 
package.   


